6 CONFERENCE 19, 20TH NOVEMBER, 2002, CARDIFF (AN167-2002)

It is reported that the Convener, Councillor Helen Wright, has been invited to attend the 21st General
Council of The Duke of Edinburgh's Award which is to be held on 19th and 20th November, 2002. The
conference is to be held on Tuesday, 19th November at the Millennium Stadium and Wednesday,
20th November at St David's Hall, Cardiff.

The Duke of Edinburgh's Award General Council charges no conference fee and travel and
subsistence costs will be paid for in the normal, approved manner.

The Committee is asked to approve Councillor Wright's attendance.
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